
Subject: Cold Lake Minor Ball U 15 Zone Championships 

From: cmstabbler@sasktel.net 

Date: Mar 13, 2019, 9:19 AM 

To: Craig Copeland <CCopeland@coldlake.com> 
Good Morning Craig, 

 

On behalf of Cold Lake Minor Ball we are asking for assistance in hosting U 15 Alberta Zone Championships here 

in Cold Lake August 16th-18th, 2019.  There will be 8 teams from all over Alberta to represent their respective 

zone.  I have attached our sponsorship levels and if you are interested in helping us out could you please get back to 

me by April 15th, 2019.  Look forward to hearing from you and working with the many businesses in the City of 

Cold Lake to make this big event a success.   

  

 

Michelle Stabbler 
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